
Brian and Janine Weaver

Dear Friends and Family,  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Emmanuel means God with us. Christmas is not only the time of year 
when we pause and reflect upon Christ coming in the from of a baby, but it is 
also the time to celebrate that He is Emmanuel—very present with us today.  
It is more than a story in history; it is our story now also of God moving and 
working in our lives and the nations—He is with us and with you!  With 2019 
coming to end, we are simply astounded at all the Lord has done.  Equally, 
our hearts are full of anticipation and expectation for 2020, and what God has 
prepared. Over the last year, we have witnessed so much growth, 
multiplication and strengthening of the works and churches here in Germany 
& Tanzania. God is building His Church—this is visibly evident—and we have 
had the privilege and sheer joy of partnering with Him in His great plan. 
Thank you for being a huge part of 
making 2019 a year of enlarging our 
tents and stretching out.   Your 
prayers have been palpable and 
giving has helped make all of this 
possible.  In 2019, a new Indonesian 
plant was launched.  In October, the 
Incubator, our church leadership 
development program at the local 
Bible College, kicked off.  In May, we 
had the chance to celebrate the 
expansion of the Tanzania network with about 100 leaders at annual 
conference. In June, we had a powerful outreach with the choir.  Children’s 
ministry has exploded, and both German speaking campuses in Frankfurt are 
growing.   Still, the greatest stories are the testimonies of lives that are being 
transformed. He is Emmanuel—God is truly present!! We Look forward to 
2020 and all that God has planned.   Our new church network, called Fusion, 
will launch in January, and we receive new interns at the beginning of the 
year, and so much more!!  From our whole pastoral staff at New Life Church 
Germany, the churches, our children, Strategic Global Impact, the pastors 
and network of churches in Tanzania, we say a huge thank you! 
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His Name Shall be called Emmanuel

All donations are tax deductible.  Strategic Global 
Impact is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization registered 

in the Commonwealth of Virginia. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!! 
The Weaver 5 - Brian, Janine, Abbie, Nate and Gabe

We love this Family photo— the 
one time we played the roles of 

Joseph and Mary, the Baby 
Jesus, and the shepherds.  
 Gabriel was 6 weeks old.  

As we are going through the 
Advent weeks leading up to 

Christmas here in Germany, we 
are reminded of what all of this is 

about: Jesus, the greatest 
Missionary, came to a people and 
a land that was foreign from the 
perfection of his heavenly home. 

He walked amongst us and 
showed us the way to eternal life.  
Jesus - Emmanuel - God with us!  
Let us all rejoice in this precious 

Gift - God’s Son- sent to us.  

For End of Year Giving go to: 
www.strategicglobalimpact.com 

or click here: 
Donate 

You can send checks to: SGI 
Po Box, Fort Mill, SC 29716
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